
 

 

WISCONSIN STATE HORSE COUNCIL  
DISTRICT 5 

OCTOBER 12, 2010 
TOMAH, WISCONSIN 

 
The October meeting of District 5 of the Wisconsin State Horse Council was held at the Hearty 
Platter Restaurant at Kwik Trip in Tomah on Tuesday evening, October 12, 2010. 
 
Members Present:  Mike McGowan, Don & Corky Smith, Tylenna & Mark Kindschy, Lorraine 
Ruck,  and Pat Jenkins 
 
Visitors Present:  Don & Donna DeWitt and Margo Miller 
 
President Mike McGowan called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 
 
The minutes from the September meeting were approved as written. 
 
The Treasurers Report shows that we have $1,918.76. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
 
A District 5 get together had been discussed at the September meeting.  It was again discussed 
and a tentative date of Wednesday, November 10th has been set.  Mr. Ed’s Tee Pee in Tomah 
was suggested.  Don and Cork Smith will check into availability of a facility and will report back to 
Mike McGowan.  Members will be notified as soon as  all plans are set.  It was discussed that 
District 5 will pay for the meals for Level 1 members and their spouses. 
 
Don Smith reported on ideas regarding a Competitive Trail Ride Competition between WSHC 
Districts with a possible Championship Competition at the end of the season.  Don and Donna 
DeWitt reported that Moon Ridge could be used as the starting point for the Competitive Trail 
Ride Competition as it is adjacent to Wild Cat Mountain and they could accommodate all 
competitors.  Don and Corky Smith added that there would be three different divisions, Amateur, 
Youth and Open.  Don and Corky will be meeting with District 3 on October 13th.  They may try to 
set a tentative date for 2011. 
 
Margo Miller reported that the “Large Animal Rescue Training” is set to go.  It will begin at 8:00 
a.m. each day at the Jackson County Fairgrounds in Black River Falls.  The dates are October 15 
and 16.  There are 25 persons signed up for the Friday session and 10 or 11 for the Saturday 
session.  There are five signed up from Wild Cat Mountain and they received two of the 
scholarships. 
. 
 
Corky Smith made a motion to adjourn and Tylenna Kindschy seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Pat Jenkins 
Secretary 
WSHC District 5 


